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Proud Heritage, Exciting Future

March 15, 2017 RECEIVED

City of Barrie MAR 23 2017
City Hall, 70 Collier Street

P.O. Box 400, Barrie, ON, L4M 4T5
Att: Heritage Barrie Committee

LEGISLATIVE SERVICES OFFICE

Dear Heritage Barrie Committee,
Re: Municipal Heritage Register Policy, Potential Listings.

The Council of the Township of Oro-Medonte, at its Council meeting held on March 8,
2017 passed the following motion with respect to the above-noted matter:

“Be it resolved that, per Motion No. HC170227-4 of the February 27, 2017 Heritage
Committee meeting, correspondence be forwarded, under the Mayor's signature, to the
Heritage Barrie Committee requesting consideration of listing 190 Shanty Bay Road,
Barrie as "non-designated” property under the Ontario Heritage Act.”

Enclosed is the relevant correspondence.

Sincere/y w%/

Mayor H.S. Igm/ghes
/mijb
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From: Paul Marshall

Thanks for you interest Scott. The first mentioned property is 190 Shanty Bay Rd. It is the last
property located in the City of Barrie on the north side of Shanty Bay Rd.The old County Historic
plaque is on the east side of it on the Penetanguishene Road allowance. Although it is in the City so
is half the old survey of Kempenfelt Village. This is an opportunity to couple with the history folks
in Barrie, same incentive. This survey is the very start of Simcoe County.

The second property is a vacant lot to the east of 291 Shanty Bay Rd. It is not vacant because it
contains the old building I described. I have photos that I will search for and forward if I find them.

I used the LSRCA property owners mapping to view this area and determine their location.
If you want a personal tour, give me a call.

Paul

From: Paul Marshall

Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 9:24 AM

To: Agenda comment <Agendacomment@oro-medonte.ca>
Subject: Attention History Committee, Historic designations

I notice that the list of historic buildings doesn’t include two sites in Old Kempenfelt Village,
registered plan #1 in Simcoe County.

The most recognized is the former hotel/barracks on the north side of the Ridge Road just as you
enter the Township.

The other is much less known. It is an old building that may have been used for a barn or storage
building. It is located on the south side of Ridge Road west of Colbourn Street behind some trees.
The owner has taken some care in keeping it in good repair but it shows the signs of early
construction 1.e..stone foundation, wide pine boards for siding on hand hewen frame work.

For your info

Paul Marshall





